
5/26/04 
 
 
 
 
Tariff Department 
Attn.: Commission Secretary 
WUTC 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 
 
DOCKET #TC-040941     
 
 
Dear Commission Secretary, 
 
Attached is a corrected filing for our June Fuel Surcharge requested by your staff.  
Please do not re-docket. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly A. Searing 
Chief Financial Officer 

 


